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October 24, 2000 

Frederick Sturz 
Section Chief 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mailstop T: 8F5 
Washington, DC 20555 

Dear Mr. Sturz: 

We have completed action on a Sealed Source and Device (SSD) registration certificate for the 
Thermo Environmental Instruments, Inc. Model 650 Beta Gauge. The number for this sheet is 
MA-8114-D-801-G. This sheet supercedes MA-1030-D-101-G and is for a termination. Please 
find enclosed a copy of this sheet.  

If you have any questions please contact me at (617) 727-6214.  

Sincerely, 

Agostino Savastano 
Radiation Control Officer 
Radiation Control Program

AS/as

Enclosure: (1)


